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Elected officials, 

 

This bill is a waste of time and money. The FFL process is already very thorough. 

This is a complete duplication of the ATF. This is also an example of undue fees and 

restrictions on a lawful business. Persons already need to pass a background check 

to aquire a firearm. Dealers the same. They need to follow all state laws as well, or 

risk loosing their FFL. This bill is just as, if not MORE moronic than 114 is/was. It 

duplicates many things, and what is new is blatantly federally unconstitutional.  

Please quit wasting my tax dollars and do something to actually help the homeless, 

the mentally ill, the addicted, and those on the brink of homelessness due to reckless 

policy and spending.  

 

Erik 


